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Antonia Hover

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 9:00 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20190038
Attachments: Gulf Power Hurricane Surcharge ; FW PSC Contact Form

Customer correspondence for docket 20190038. 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 8:59 AM 
To: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20190038 
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Antonia Hover

From: Mace145 <mace145@cox.net>
Sent: Saturday, February 09, 2019 8:52 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Gulf Power Hurricane Surcharge 

Sir/Ma’am, 
I have a great concern for all the people that have to use Gulf Power.  As I read the newspaper today, Gulf Power and 
their whining plea for hurricane surcharge.  The article states that fees would increase residential power bills $8.21 per 
month per residential home for 5 years.  Their reason is that Hurricane Michael depleted the reserve and partly due to 
“upfront costs of power restoration and rebuilding, including out-of- town crews, plus their housing, meals, and 
transportation, security and more.  Costs also include fuel for trucks, tree trimming, poles, transformers and power lines 
and many other materials.”  
For one, I know FEMA was fueling trucks at no cost to them, meals were provided by FEMA and everyone across the 
state, and tent cities were set up.  So, this is a total rip off to customers who can’t afford another $8.21 a month extra.   
I have friends that work for Gulf Power and they make more than probably 1/3 of the state, get generous bonuses every 
year also.  
This request should be denied because it is a trick to take the poor peoples money. FEMA is for these restorations during 
and after disasters. 
 
Thank you for your time and interest in this matter.  If you care to discuss further, please contact me at the number 
below. 
 
V/R.  
Yvonne Mace 
850-6824234 
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Antonia Hover

From: Webmaster
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 8:46 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Saturday, February 09, 2019 11:45 PM 
To: Webmaster 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 
 
Contact from a Web user 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: Edwin Hamblin 
Company:  
Primary Phone: (850) 628-6260 
Secondary Phone:  
Email: ehamblinjr@gmail.com 
 
Response requested? No 
CC Sent? No 
 
Comments:  
Since PSC doesn't seem to regulate anything else concerning Gulf Power, maybe you can keep them from receiving the 
surcharge that they are requesting due to hurricane Michael. 
If they had planned the infrastructure properly, knowing that they were in a hurricane zone, there may not have been as 
much destruction. 
The customers should not pay for their short sightedness. 
 
 




